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                                                                                                                       January 30, 2024 
 
 To, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
Scrip Code: 532944 

The Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai - 400 051 
Scrip Code: ONMOBILE 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Intimation regarding Change in closure of ‘Trading Window’ period 
 

Ref: 1. Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations,   
        2015 and NSE/CML/2013/15 dated December 18, 2013. 

        2. Our intimation letter dated December 18, 2023 regarding Closure of ‘Trading Window’ 
 

With reference to the above, we would like to inform you that the Trading Window closure 
period for designated persons and Insiders for dealing in securities of the Company has been 
changed up to February 10, 2024 (inclusive of February 10th) instead of February 11, 2024 as 
per the requirements of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Request you to please take the above on record. 
 
Thanking you,  
 

Yours sincerely, 
For OnMobile Global Limited               
 
 
 
                          
P V Varaprasad 
Company Secretary 
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